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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a shooting that occurred on 
Thursday, January 3rd at approximately 9:36 P.M. The incident took place at 18 
Northwest 1st Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.    
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim and suspect were involved in a 
verbal dispute which led to a physical altercation ending with the victim being shot in the 
chest by the suspect. The suspect fled the area on foot in a northwestern direction. The 
victim was transported to Broward Health Medical Center with a non-life threatening 
injury.  
 

The shooting suspect is described as a B/M, approximately 5’10” in height, and 
approximately 180 lbs. The suspect was last seen wearing blue jeans, orange / red 
shoes, white shirt with dark sleeves, and a hoodie type hat.  
 

Anyone with further information regarding this incident or the identity of the shooting 
suspect is encouraged to contact Violent Crimes Detective J. Knapp at 954-828-4787 
or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).  
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